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The VBS Team at Rockport Baptist Church is excited to announce that it will again be
hosting VBS Summer Camp in 2017! This year the participants will be “Galactic
Starveyors” (Lifeway Publisher’s 2017 VBS). The fun will occur from 9:00 am-12:00 pm,
the week of July 17-21, 2017. Each day the students will enjoy Bible stories, games,
snacks, dramas, music, missions, and much more! The week will culminate in the closing
ceremony the night of Friday, July 21. We hope that your child or children will be able to
join us for this fun week at VBS Summer Camp.

The program is completely free and open to school aged students. It will run on four
different tracks for pre-k, early elementary school, upper elementary school and middle
school. High school students are invited to participate as rangers. Please feel free to invite
other friends or family members to the Galactic Starveyors VBS Summer Camp 2017!

Pre-registration is not required, but helps us to better plan for the week. Signed
registration is required for all students. Students without signed registration forms will
not be allowed admittance. If you would like your child or children to participate in VBS
2017 please return the attached registration form(s) to the Rockport Baptist Church, 4
High Street, Rockport, MA 01966. More information about VBS 2017 can be found at
FirstBaptistRockport.Org, the Rockport Baptist Church Facebook Fan Page or by calling
the church at 978-546-6121.

We hope to see you at Galactic Starveyors VBS Summer Camp 2017!

Sincerely,

The Rockport Baptist Church VBS Team
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